
 
 

 

 

 

 

September 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

 In accordance with N.J.S.A. 18A: 40-42, the New Jersey Department of Health and 

Senior Services has developed educational facts about the Human Papillomavirus (HPV). We are 

required by the State Education Department to distribute this information for your review.  

Information re: the HPV vaccine can be accessed from the following web sites: 

www.cdc.gov/std/hpv or www.cdc.gov/vaccines/vpd-vac/hpv/. 

 Please discuss this with your child’s healthcare provider for further information.  In 

addition, please feel free to contact us at the school if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Manuela Reina, RN, CSN 

Mrs. Seong Jeon, RN 

School Nurses 

 

 

 

 

cc:  Mr. Thomas J. LoBue, Principal 
 

http://www.cdc.gov/std/hpv
http://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/vpd-vac/hpv/

